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Dear Parents & Carers
Non-uniform Day for the Chocolate Tombola
On Friday 10th November, Mr May has kindly allowed the children to have a non-uniform day in support of the Chocolate Tombola stall at this years Christmas Fair.
The children may come in their own clothes (i.e. not wear school uniform) on Friday 10th November, in exchange for a Chocolate donation for the Chocolate Tombola.  The chocolate donation may be anything you wish, in previous years we have had chocolate biscuits, chocolate reindeer, selection boxes and even chocolate sprouts donated!  Prizes must be sealed in their original packaging and with a best before date of January-18 or later please.  
Donations should be brought into school on Friday 10th November.
As usual, Mr May has asked that the children avoid wearing football shirts or expensive/designer clothing please as this is a regular school day and we would hate anything to come home spoilt.  
The PTA are always grateful for extra help and the Christmas Fair is no exception.  The fair will be held on Friday 1st December.  If you are able to help in any way, please complete the slip below and return to the school office, a member of the PTA will be in touch.  
If you have any questions or queries please contact Claire Groizard, PTA Chairperson via our Facebook page (Anlaby Primary PTA) or email anlabyprimarypta@gmail.com.
Thank you for your help and support, as always we could not run these events without you!
Best regards
Anlaby Primary PTA
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….Christmas Fair Help
Count me in to help!  Your name…………………………………………………………….. Phone no. ………………………………………..
Child’s name & class ……………………………………………………………………………….. (helps us contact you)
Please tick the boxe(s) 
· I have some great ideas for the fair!
· I can help with preparations for the fair (doing bits from home or running short errands for the PTA)
· I can help set up the fair on Friday 1st December (from around 2pm at school)
· I can help run a stall at the fair on Friday 1st December (3pm – 6pm ish)
· I would be interested in having my own stall at the fair (£10) – please send me more details
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